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Date: 2019/3/11 

To:  
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 

Subject: Permanent Confidentiality Request for FCC ID:  UDX-600�3010
Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, we respectfully request permanent confidential
treatment of the following Exhibits accompanying this application as:

Operation Decription

Software Operational Decription

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the
public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide
unjustified benefits to its competitors.

The applicant understands that disclosure of this application and all accompanying documentation will
not be made before the date of the Grant for this application.

Sincerely, 

Alexander C. Gioe 
Compliance Manager, CNG 
Cisco Systems, Inc. 
170 West Tasman Drive, San Jose, CA 95134 USA 


